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	Name of Constituency
	

	Name of CPF Group
	

	Name of CPF Coordinator
	

	Email address of Coordinator
	

	Total number of participants and contributors
	Regulars (participated before)
	New (first-time involved)

	
	
	

	Date of meeting(s)
	

	If you have a Conservative MP, please confirm that 
you have sent a copy of this response to your MP:  
	Y/N



TOP TIPS:	Be concise
	Report just your key policy proposals and observations
	Do not report on everything that was discussed in your meeting

	RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS



[bookmark: _Hlk32576926]What do you consider to be the values and symbols of the UK?

What do you consider to be the advantages of the UK to its component nations?

How might we encourage schemes that facilitate younger people mixing more across the UK?

How might we build on the NCS and educational schemes such as the Turing Scheme, including at primary school level?

How might transport, business, the arts and media be used to strengthen ties across the UK?

How might our common defence and global influence be used to strengthen ties across the UK?

Is there any other observation you would like to make?

	FEEDBACK ON PAPER



What did you find useful?

What did you not find helpful?

Do you have any suggestions for how we might improve future briefings?

 CPF Discussion Briefs exist to stimulate debate. They do not necessarily represent the views of the Conservative Party. 
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